
Quilters Unlimited General Membership Meeting Minutes 

October 13, 2022 Meeting 

During the business section of the October general membership meeting, President Sue Isaac brought 

Peggy Clark to the microphone for the nominating committee.  Peggy announced the proposed slate of 

2023 Officers, as follows: 

•President – Peggy Clark 

•President-Elect – Janet Taylor 

•Membership Vice President – Peggy Allen 

•Treasurer – Rachel Smith 

•Secretary – Deborah Kelly 
 

Peggy asked if there were any nominations from the floor.  No other nominations were proposed.  Sue 

moved that we vote to accept the proposed slate in total.  Hand vote was done with all in favor and no 

one opposed.  The 2023 Officers are approved and will be installed at the end of the December general 

membership meeting. 

Submitted by Kerry Cohen, QU Secretary 

 

 


